
 
 

2018 DUMPSTER NOTICE 
 

DUMPSTER GUIDELINES 
 
 
This year Winters Brothers will place TWO (2) dumpsters at the end of building 2100 
on Friday, May 18th and removed on the morning of Friday, May 25th.  The full 
dumpsters will be replaced with an empty one during the period above. 
 
Unit Owners are responsible for properly disposing any items after the dumpster is 
removed from property.  Please contact Winters Brothers at (203) 743-0405 to arrange 
for a private pick-up at the Unit Owner’s expense.  
 
Please remember that the dumpster is for household items only!  
 

DO NOT DISPOSE THE FOLLOWING ITEMS IN THE DUMPSTER: 
 

Chemicals 
Paint 

Toxic substances 
Car batteries 

Flammable liquids 
 
Cardboard boxes must be flattened and large items such as bookcases, shelving or 
furniture must be broken down before being placed in the dumpster.  
 

PLEASE do not leave large items near or outside of the dumpsters. 
  

The dumpster is for the sole use of Lexington Mews residents. 
Please remember that the dumpster is for household items only!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


